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Cudworth Ward Alliance
Meeting Notes

Meeting Title: Cudworth Ward Alliance
Date and time: Monday 23rd May 2016 at 10.30am
Location: Bow Street Offices. Cudworth

Attendees: Apologies:
Councillor Joe Hayward. (Chair)
Councillor Charlie Wraith.  (vice chair)
Janet Robinson
Joan Jones
John Hayhoe.
Mick White.
Florence Whittlestone.
Vicky Dawson.

In attendance: 
David Gill - Local Support Officer.

Councillor S. Houghton.
Ernest Oliver.

          

Action/Decision Action Lead

1.

2.

3.

4.

Declarations of interest:

There were no declarations of interest.

Notes of the previous meeting: 11th April 2016

There were no matters arising.

Action Plan:

Academic Achievement Awards:

David is to order the trophies. David asked for volunteers to 
meet and greet the children and parents.  Florence and Vicky 
volunteered. Janet has ordered the flowers

Summer holiday activities: 

David gave an update. The holiday activities are on track.

Potential Projects.

The Environment:

Councillor Wraith asked for volunteers to help with a clean-up in 
Cudworth park on Friday 3rd June 2016 10.30am to 12.30pm. 

The judging for Yorkshire in bloom will be on the 7th July 2016.

There will be a litter pick at the park on the 6th July 2016 a 3pm 
ready for the judging.

e-mails have been sent out for the grass to be cut in the park for 

David Gill
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5.

6.

Yorkshire in bloom.

Mick is to contact Community Payback to help with the litter pick 
and the removal of grass cuttings.

Tea in the park will be on Saturday 16th July 2016 11am to 3pm.

On Friday 15th July 2016 at 10am the park will be marked out 
ready for the stall holders etc. Any volunteers are welcome to 
attend.

Councillor Hayward informed members B.C.B. are to go and 
clean-up at the car parks in the Robert Street area.

Increased opportunities for achievement for local residents:

Councillor Hayward informed members there will be a 
Celebration Awards evening for volunteers on Thursday 15th 
September 2016 at the Priory Campus.

Health and wellbeing:

Members agreed to a Winter Health Fayre in November 2016 
with free winter warmer stew packs to give to people attending.  
Cudworth Ward Alliance always source the giveaway packs for 
the Health Fayre from local suppliers in Cudworth.

Finance:

David gave an update:  There is £10.000 allocation to the Ward 
Alliance and £10.000 from the Area Council which gives an 
overall total of £21.800.

Councillor Hayward asked for costs to be obtained for:

Christmas events- Tree and Christmas motifs on lampposts.

Hanging baskets.

Summer bedding. The co-op manager is to supply plants for the 
wall at the co-op car park area.

Mick White stated some money will be needed for the new 
planters. David Gill and Mick White to get costs for liners, soil, 
plants and shrubs for the planters. David is to send an e-mail to 
members with the costs for their approval.

Janet suggested speaking with the co-op manager about having 
hanging baskets on the roadside wall of the supermarket.

Funding applications:

Academic Achievement Awards: Members agreed to fund 
£1052.67.

Pinfold Pumas: Members agreed to fund in principle £500

The Pumas have offered to do a litter pick and a football match 
competition at Tea in the park.
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7.

8.

9.

10.

Correspondence:

None. 

Compliments and complaints.

None.

Any other business:

David informed members the Pocket Parks funding has now 
been released.

Date and time of the next meeting:

Monday 18th July 2016 10.30am at Bow Street offices. 
Cudworth.

Chair thanked everyone for attending and participating in the 
meeting.

At this meeting members agreed to fund: 

Academic Achievement Awards:  £1052.67

Pinfold Pumas: £500 in principle.

                                                 Total funding agreed £1552.67

Future meeting dates:

Monday 12th September 2016

Monday 17th October 2016

Monday 28th November 2016

Monday 9th January 2017

Monday 20th February 2017

Monday 27th March 2017


